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We are currently in need of volunteers for our breakfast program Qo A s

HOPE
&
and hot lunch program. We would appreciate any time that you 4,77? CX‘OO

are able to give. There are several different areas to help out! ALS

e For our breakfast program: For our hotlunch program:
%o?““’-’ wy Bagging our snacks Preparing the hot lunch
Baking muffins Handing out the hot lunch orders

OleTEE ‘ Filling our bins Clean up

Shopping for our breakfast program

These jobs can vary from 15 minutes to 90 minutes. Any amount of time you are able to give we would
appreciate. We would love to hear from youl Please feel free to contact Tracey Boese at 905-797-2061 or
boeset@hotmail.com or the school at 905-797-2991. Our children look forward to our daily breakfast/snack
bins as well as the hot lunch program. We try to offer hot lunch once a week but if we are unable to find the
volunteers then we may have to go down to once a month.

School Council Elections

Elections for positions to be filled on School Council will happen on October 5, 2015
at épm in the Library. If you would like to nominate someone for a role in council you
can @ contact the principal or vice principal and let them know or @ you can come
to the meeting and state your nominations.

Nomination forms will be available on the school website under Newsletter.

The following positions are open for nominations:
Chair
Vice-Chair
Secretary
Treasurer
Everybody is welcome to attend this meeting.

Any parent can vote at this meeting

as long as their child attends this school.
Child Care will be provided at this meeting.

Hope to see you there!



